
        

           P.O Box 1173, Camp Hill, PA 17011 
          
           
         June 4, 2024    
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Thank you for your interest in having your child/children participate in Randi’s Camp for Hope and Courage. 
The camp is scheduled for three days, July 10, 11, 12 from 8:00 to 4:00 p.m. at the Silver Spring Presbyterian 
Church, 444 Silver Spring Road, and Mechanicsburg. (The location is not publicly shared due to confidentiality 
of clients)  
 
Randi’s Camp for Hope and Courage is a 3-day therapeutic/recreational camp for children ages 8-13 who are 
victims of domestic violence or at risk.  This year’s camp will focus on the theme of “Puzzle Palooza: Piecing 
Together Our Strengths” that will motivate the children to participate.  Each day the campers will participate in 
structured therapeutic activities that allow them to explore their personal strengths and to develop ways to best 
use those strengths to enhance self-esteem.  Additionally, they will have the opportunity to make new friends 
and have fun during the recreational portion of the camp day. There is no cost for the camp.   
 
The therapeutic portion of the camp will be facilitated by Ann Gerras and Allie Burner. Both women have an 
extreme amount of experience in Social Work and Therapeutic Counseling with a combined experience working 
with children and families who experience trauma.   
 
Enclosed is the application form for Randi’s Camp for Hope and Courage.  Please complete all portions of the 
application for each individual child and return to the address above no later than Tuesday, June 7, 2024.  You 
will receive confirmation of your child’s admittance to camp by Friday, June 14.   
 
 
To be considered for admittance, you must be able to commit to the following: 

• Attendance of at least one parent/guardian at the camp orientation on Tuesday, June 18 from 6:00 - 7:15 
pm held at the Silver Springs Presbyterian Church; and  

• Attendance at all 3 days of camp – July 10, 11, 12  
 
We are very excited for the opportunity to get to know you and your children this summer!  If you have any 
questions, please call Nancy Chavez at (717) 503-4498.  
 
 
Sincerely,       

 
Nancy J. Chavez, Founder/Executive Director                                                       
Randi’s House of Angels     
 
 
 
 

Randi’s House of Angels is a project of The Foundation for Enhancing Communities, fiscal sponsor.  The official registration and financial information of The Foundation for Enhancing 
Communities may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1.800.732.0999.  Registration does not imply endorsement. 


